
To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Casey Onder, and I am writing on behalf of Hannah’s Helping Ways, Inc.  Hannah’s Helping Ways is a non-for-profit organization in St. Louis, MO, that tries to help families with medical expenses when a baby/child of the family is diagnosed with a rare and/or life-threatening disease.  I founded this organization after my daughter received her diagnosis of a rare liver disease called Biliary Atresia at 8 weeks old.  Due to this disease, Hannah (my daughter) was in need of a lifesaving liver transplant in order to survive.  She was listed at 8 months old and received her gift of new life just one short month later at 9 months old.  Currently, Hannah is almost three years post transplant doing wonderfully and thriving.  
After experiencing all the hardships of a child with such a life-threatening and rare disease, I had decided to pay it forward to help those families who are going through similar or even more difficult situations. 

Hannah’s Helping Ways is looking to help these families feel love and support through this time of struggle.  The love and support that my family has received through this difficult time is one thin[image: image1.png]


g that keeps us hopeful for our daughter.  We would like for others to feel this same sense of hope.  We will be hosting our 4th annual trivia night to help raise money for a family in need of support as they try to provide the best they can for their sick child.  

The trivia night will be held in November 7, 2015.  In the previous years, we have had over 250 people come out to support our cause.  We are looking for all types of businesses to help support our efforts.  As far as donations, we are looking for gift certificates, monetary sponsorships, $50 round sponsorships, gift baskets, and beer/wine/soda donations.  We would be most grateful if you or your business could donate or contribute to help us raise money for the families of these sick children.

For more information about our organization and event, please go to www.hannahshelpingways.org.  If you are willing to donate, please contact us at Hannahshelpingways@att.net.  Thank you for your time and for considering this request.  We look forward to working with you and creating a sense of love and support for these families from the community.

Sincerely,

Casey Onder

Director of Hannah’s Helping Ways, Inc.

www.hannahshelpingways.org

hannahshelpingways@att.net

